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Dear Families,
Our Spring Celebration will be on Wednesday April 4th at 1:00pm.   We are asking for donations for the party.  Please select your 1st and 2nd choice from the list below and return it to me by Monday, March 26th. When making your choice, please remember that the products need to be prepackaged to follow the school’s outside food policy.  You will be contacted to let you know which of your choices we will need you to send in.
							Thank You,
							Mrs. Jones
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Yes, I am willing to send in the following donation for my child’s Spring Celebration.

___  1 bag of jelly beans	   			___ 30 festive plates	

___ carrot sticks for 24				___ celery sticks for 24		

___ dozen cut out cookies 			___ veggie dip

___ 10 – 6oz juice boxes		           	___ 24 festive napkins

___ tub of white frosting			___ Easter sprinkles

___ 12 filled eggs (small toys, wrapped candy, etc)

___ 5 - dollar store table clothes (Easter colors)

								   


Child’s name ____________________________
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